
A few remaining places for All Stars Cricket! 

The  All Stars cricket camp in the summer holidays still have places available. 
  
The camp is for children in year 1 to year 4 and taking place at Stanhope 
primary school on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th July from 9.30 – 12noon. To 
book a place please go to the following link and use the Voucher Code. 
  
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/BookCourse/79ee4aa6-3673-477a-9e22-
72e9aaadfc1e 
  
Voucher code – OLIOD 
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